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School Newsletter 

Principal’s Message 
Dear Parents, Guardians, Carers and Friends of New Lambton 
Heights Infants School, 
What luck our intrepid travellers had with the weather for their 
excursion yesterday! It started out wet but cleared beautifully. 
They had such a wonderful time and have much to tell us all 
about the day. 

Friday Sport 
With swimming coming to an end please note that Friday Sport 
will be a school-based activity. Students should wear their 
sports uniform. 
Also note that Friday Canteen will revert to recess time. 

The Flying Toilet 
Year 2 and I had a real treat yesterday! While the whole school 
was away on their excursion we got to see a flying toilet. 
Yesterday a very large blue crane parked on our lawn near the 
KE classroom and hoisted our new disability toilet into place in 
the space beside K/1P. The electrical, plumbing and decking 
will be installed over the next week or so. 

 

TAW - Teacher Appreciation Week 
The school staff and enjoyed Teacher Appreciation Week. We 
really appreciate the effort that was put in on our behalf. 
Thank you! 
 

Christmas Family Night 
The children are very excited about the Christmas Family night 
on Friday 12th December, start at 6.00pm and finishing around 
8.30pm. There will be a band playing and a picnic on the grass! 
The students have been practising well and, from what I have 
seen, they look great.  
The P&C will also be cooking sausage sandwiches for sale. 
More details next week. 
I am sure it will be a wonderful night. Don’t forget to put the 
night into your calendar as we want all family and friends here 
on the night. 
 

Gingerbread House Fundraiser 
Please remember the Gingerbread House Fundraiser will take 
place this Friday night in the school library at 7.00pm. 
It is a very relaxed, fun night where you can come along and 
have a chat while putting together a gingerbread house to take 
home! You could even consider putting a table together by 
bringing along some friends. 
 

Party Day 
As usual we have an exciting Party Day planned for the 
children. This year it falls on Tuesday, 16th December. 
To start our children will be participating in party activities in 
their classrooms, followed by the New Lambton Heights Infants 
’Party Day’ tradition of water and sprinkler fun in the 
playground. The children will then have a Party Lunch that they 
bring from home in their regular lunch boxes. In the afternoon 
we will be travelling by bus to the Glendale Event Cinemas to 
watch Paddington Bear the Movie. This movie will not be 
released until mid-December. We will be back in time regular 
school departure. 
Attached to the newsletter is an information/permission note. 
Please take time to read the note carefully and sign and return 
the permission slip and money. Thanks. 

http://www.newlambhti-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Presentation Day 
Our Presentation Day will take place on Monday 15th December 
at 10.00am. All parents and grandparents are invited to watch 
the children as they are rewarded for their efforts and 
contributions for 2014. Parents are again encouraged to bring 
along a picnic to share with their child after the presentation. 

The Excursion 
The students from KE, K/1P and 1D all attended an excursion to 
the Maritime Museum and Merewether Beach yesterday. The 
children enjoyed themselves immensely. The Maritime 
Museum was informative and the children learned a lot about 
the history of maritime here in Newcastle. The beach activities 
were great fun and the hot chips a part of their lunch treat 
were great. 
Thank you to Mrs Baker, Mrs Probst and Mrs Dowman for 
organising and taking the children on such a great and 
informative excursion. Thank you also to the helpers, your 
efforts have been noticed! 

     
 

     
 

 

School Leaders 
Congratulations to our school leaders for Week 9 of Term 4. 
They are Dannon P and Isaac R. 
 

Awards 
KE K/1P 

Amber A Aurora B 
  
Rhiannon C Lacey E 
  
Will G Cameron W 
  
Will H Jack M 

1D 2C 
Archie V Dannon P 
  
Niklas M Alice R 
  
Deepanwita M Kaidi S 
  
Luka D Jade W 

Gold Principal’s Award 
Mia M 

Gold Awards: 
Zane B 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 2014 
TERM 4 
Event 

Date 

P&C Meeting 
Resource Room - 7.00pm  

Wednesday 
3rd December 

Gingerbread House 
Fundraiser 
7.00pm 

Friday  
5th December 

Christmas Family Night 
6.00pm 

Friday  
12th December 

Presentation Day 
10.00am 

Monday 
15th December 

Party Day Tuesday 
16th December 

Talent Quest Wednesday 
17th December 

  

TERM 1 2015 
Event 

Date 

Students return to school 
2015 
Years 1 & 2 students 

Wednesday 
 28th January 2015 

Kindergarten Students 
begin  school 2015 

Monday 
2nd February 2015 
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